
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2014 - Friday 23rd May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Many thanks to the parents who came to 

the Friends meeting this week. It was 

great to have your support for what we 

hope will be an amazing Summer Fair. 

After half term the countdown is on, 

school reports, sports day, Mass for Marie 

Therese, open evenings, Leavers Mass and 

Yr 6 production just to name a few. We’ll 

make sure to send out dates as early as 

we can so that nobody misses out. 

I want to say thank you to all the staff 

for their hard work and to all the parents 

who come in to school and help with 

readers, activities in Reception and on 

school trips. We really value your support. 

Have a good rest next week, we’ll need all 

the energy we have to make the last half 

term of this year a fantastic one! 
See you all on Monday 2nd June  

 

Take care & God Bless 

Miss Kelly  

Reminders – Uniform and Attendance 

Please make sure there are names on school jumpers and cardigans. Children must 

have their school cap especially for sunny days. White shirts are worn with a tie not a 

polo shirt. Many thanks. 

Please look at the term dates so that holidays are not accidently booked in term time. 

These absences will not be authorised and may be followed up with formal action. 

Thank you! 

Jess Gold 
We were lucky to have Jess Gold and her band 

come to visit St Theresa’s this week. She 

helped the children to write and perform songs 

about how and why we should walk to school. 

This was provided free of charge as we have 

the Silver Award for our School Travel Plan. 

This term we encourage all the children to 

encourage mums and dad to help them walk or 

park and stride to school if they can! 

Year 1 Blue 
Well done to Year 1 Blue who led us in 

worship at this Wednesday’s assembly. 

They told us about the importance of the 

resurrection and how we can follow Jesus in 

our everyday lives! We have to believe in 

Jesus and not be like Thomas! - Aiden 

Sports Day                 

Our Sports Day will be on 

Wednesday 9th July 2014 9:15 

to 11:50am at Wilf Slack 

Grounds. Parents are welcome!                                 
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Half Term Mon 26th to Fri 30th May 
Ten Ten Theatre Group Wed 4th June 
Mass for Marie Therese – 10th June – parents welcome 
Year 6 School Journey Mon 16th to Fri 20th June 
Barnet Music Festival – Glee Club 25th June 1pm to 9pm 
Music Assembly – 5th July 9:15am Parents welcome if their child is learning an instrument 
Sports Day – 9th July am 
Year 6 Production Thurs 10th July 6:30pm Year 6 Leavers Mass Tues 15th July 9:30am 
Summer Fair Sat 28th June Family BBQ Saturday 12th July 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Rec  

Y1 

Blue 

Hugo – Always showing a positive 

attitude to learning 

Ella – Fantastic effort in phonics 

Y1 Red Naema – A great friend to everyone. 

Good luck to you and Zen in your new 

home and school in America! 

Y2 Sophia – Fantastic effort in French 

Hanz Setting an excellent example with 

his attitude to learning 

Y3  Michelle – Trying her best in assessment 

week 

Leah Friendship and kindness to others  

Y4 Amelia – Huge improvement in all areas 

of the curriculum 

Vivian Always trying her best 

Y5 Ricardo- Excellent effort in writing 

Michael Enthusiastic effort in art 

 

Y6 Sean, Eamonn, Maddy, Amelia and 

Stefania. – Fantastic work on Yr 6 

restaurant project 

Well done to everyone who tried their best 

this week and worked hard to challenge 

themselves. 

 

  St Andrews won the most housepoints this 
week! 

 

 

Please check our website for regular updates 
about events. It also contains policies, term 
dates, uniform guidelines and useful links.  
Read our Blogs from a variety of staff published  
on the website! 
Letters about clubs, trips and school events are 
distributed regularly - please check book bags! 
Our school Texting System will inform you of 
events, dates and deadlines! 
Our Class Parent Reps may be able to help and 
guide you if you are new to the school and keep 
you updated about our school throughout the 
year. 
The School Office can deal with queries 
regarding school dinners, uniform, term dates, 
illness, holidays and payments. 
Your child's annual report will be issued later this 
Summer Term. 
Open Evening will take place later in the 
Summer Term - come and see all our fantastic 
classrooms and brilliant displays. 
If you wish to talk to your child's class teacher 
please make an appointment with them via the 
school office. 

 

  

 
Years 1 and 4 had the best attendance this 

week, with 100% attendance! FANTASTIC! 

99% of children in the school came to school 

every day this week. Well done. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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